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Field to Vase Announces 2020 Dinners
Chris Beytes

For 2020, the cut flower promotion group announces four dinners so far scheduled, along with two more TBD:

• April 16: The Flower Fields—Carlsbad, California

• June 20: Ocean Breeze Farm—Arroyo Grande, California

• July 18: Harmony Harvest Farm—Weyers Cave, Virginia

• October 24: Texas Specialty Cut Flowers—Blanco, Texas

In August, they’re planning one in western Washington that they’re calling “one of our more adventurous locations 

yet.” In September, they’ll be at a yet-to-be-named northern California flower farm.

For information on the Field to Vase Dinner Tour, and everything else American Grown Flowers is up to, go to 

americangrownflowers.org. GT


